
**JUNIOR/SENIOR ONLY** 
OFF-CAMPUS LUNCH 

AUTHORIZATION OPTION 2023-24 
 

The Worthington Kilbourne lunch procedure requires each year that parent(s) of 
Juniors and Seniors indicate the permission that shall govern use of the lunch 
period. Please clarify the options offered – stay on campus or permission to leave 
campus – with your student and check off on the authorization form the type of 
lunch period for which you give parental permission.   
 
____  My 11th/12th grade student has my permission to leave campus during  
     lunch period only. 
 
____ My 11th/12th grade student has my permission to leave campus for both 

his/her lunch period and any option period (single or double) that is 
connected to the lunch period. 

 

I understand that neither the Worthington School District, the Worthington 
Board of Education, nor any of its employees will be held responsible for my 
student when they are in transit or off-campus. I acknowledge that any off-
campus lunch privilege is to be used responsibly by my student. If this privilege 
should interfere with school attendance or results in violations of the disciplinary 
code, my student’s privilege for off-campus lunch may be revoked. The 
provisions of the student disciplinary code as printed in the Student Handbook 
will apply while off-campus for lunch. 
 
During inclement weather conditions, it may be necessary for the principal to 
close open lunch and students will be expected to stay on campus during that 
time. 
 
If my student transports an ineligible student off-campus during their open lunch, 
they will be subject to a consequence. 
 
 
 _________________________________________ 
 Junior/Senior Student Name (please print) 
 
 _________________________________________    Date____________ 
 Parent Signature 


